
 

Welcome to Year 5 
 

  

When I come back to school on Wednesday 3rd September 2025, I 

will be in Year 5 in Lowry class.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My teachers will be Mr Andrews and Miss Alexander. They will help 

me learn. 

 



 

 

Mr Ball is the Teaching and Learning Leader in Year 5. He will be in 

my classroom sometimes and will help me learn. 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Restall, Mrs Norgrove, Mrs Whiteaway are our teaching 

assistants that will work across Year 5 to support all of the children. 

They will help me learn. Sometimes they will be working in my 

classroom and sometimes they will be working in the other Year 5 

classrooms. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Ball and Miss Rinehart are the other Year 5 teachers. They will 

help me learn. I might have some interactions with them and they 

might teach me sometimes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is what my Year 5 classroom looks like at the moment. It might 

look a little bit different in September. The tables and chairs might 

be in a different position and the walls may have different 

decorations but there will be some things that are the same.  

 



 

This is the Year 5 cloakroom. I will not use my Year 4 coat peg 

anymore; I will use my Year 5 coat peg when I am in Year 5.  

I will have a coat peg with my name on it in the Year 5 cloakroom.  

I can keep my coat and PE bag on my coat peg.  

In the morning, I will put my water bottle in class, my book bag and 

my lunch box on my coat peg 

When I need the toilet, I will use the Year 5 toilets next to 

cloakroom.  

 

 

 



At lunchtime, I will eat my packed lunch or school dinner in the KS2 

hall, just like I did in Year 4.  

This will be the same time as Year 4. 

At break times, I will play in the Year 5/ Year 6 playground.  

 

 


